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this is a terrible idea that will make parks inaccessible, sidewalks unwalkable, and our 

city inhospitable to taxpayers. we are already paying so much for supportive housing 

services, for rental assistance, and eviction protections. please, please do not go 

through with this. there are already entire streets that we cannot walk or even drive 

through, enabling the unhoused to camp anywhere without consequence will make 

this city unlivable for the rest of us.  


